10/27/2015 City of Las Angeles Mail - Fwd: Council File 1-1705 Revisions to the Citywide Sign Ordinance

Etta Armstrong <etta.armstrong@lacity.org>

Fwd: Council File #11-1705 Revisions to the Citywide Sign Ordinance

1 message

Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org>
To: Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>, Etta Armstrong <etta.armstrong@lacity.org>

--------- Forwarded message----------

From: Jan Book <jan@janbook.corn>

Date: Mon, Jun 29, 2015 at 4 48 PM

Subject: Re: Council File #11-1705 Revisions to the Citywide Sign Ordinance

To: Sharon.gin@lacity.org

Dear Ms Gin.

Please distribute this email which is my formal objection to the proposed billboard amnesty and conditional use
permit process for new digital billboards.

| have lived where digital billboards glare at me during the day and shout at me all night. While some members
of our community want to live in a Blade Runner environment, | do not. For our mental peace and enjoyment,
and those of our children, there needs to some escape from the constant electronic barrage

(1) Billboards without permits or in violation of their permits should not be rewarded or given a second chance
There is no excuse for not complying with the law the first time around. There should be NO amnesty!

(2) Billboards should not be exempt from complying with city codes; to allow otherwise is to reward the bully!

(3) All new digital billboards should ONLY be allowed in sign districts in nign-intens:ty commercial oistricts. If
you don’t enforce the laws we have (i.e., sign districts), then why are you an elected official violating your oath

of office?
How many times do we member of the LA Community supposed to go around this same circle?

The L.A. City Council PLUM committee needs to stand up and say NO to these billboard companies who are
acting like bullies!

Sincerely,

Jan Book

Voting Republican in City District 11
310/766-5063

Sharon Gin

City of Los Angeles
Office of the City Clerk
213.978.1068
Sharon.Gin@Ilacity.org
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Etta Armstrong <etta.armstrong@Iacity.org>

Fwd: Citywide Sign Ordinance - Council Files: 11-1705, 08-2020, 11-0724,12-
1611; City Planning Commission Recommendations on October 22, 2015

Regarding Signs

1 message

Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org> Tue. Oct 27. 2015 at 7:44 AM

To: Etta Armstrong <etta.armstrong@lacity.org>

--------- Forwarded message----------
From: "Phil Davis" <phildavis31C@gmail.com>

Date: Oct 26. 2015 7:31 PM
Subject: Citywide Sign Ordinance - Council Files. 11-1705. 08-2020 11-0724 12-1611; City Planning

Commission Recommendations on October 22. 2015 Regarding Signs
To: <Sharon.dickinson@iacity.org>. <oatrice.lattimore@lacity.org> <mayor@]Iacity.org>

Cc:

Dear Members of the planning and Lana Use Management Committee of the Los Angeies City Council.
Members of the Los Angeles City Council and the Honorable Los Angeles Mayor Eric Garcetti:

| strongly support the recommendations of the City Planning Commission made on October 22 2015 regarding,
among other things, the need for a strong sign ordinance in Los Angeles. It is time to properly regulate signage
in the interest of the citizens of Los Angeles and not the soeciai interests of sign and billboard companies.

Phil Davis
Resident
Council District 5
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